From: Sam Kaplun <

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 1:04 PM

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Re: HUBS Implementation Plan

Please interpret my above email as consent for the HUBS plan to be added to the agenda.

On Tue, Oct 3, 2023 at 1:02 PM Sam Kaplun wrote:

Hello,

My name is Sam Kaplun. I am a resident of Ward 6 here in London.

I want to voice my support for the HUBS plan, and would like to see it on the public agenda for Thursday's special council meeting.

As a young person, I see how deeply the housing crisis is impacting my generation and urge London to take as ambitious action as possible to address it. I am glad to see that progress is being made, such as with this plan, and want to let you know that many residents of the city support it.

Thank you very much,

Sam Kaplun